
The seventh annual Public Health Agency (PHA) media awards, run by the Western
Investing for Health Partnership, invites entries from media students across Northern
Ireland which address key public health or health improvement issues.

For information on the categories for 2012 and contact details go to
www.publichealth.hscni.net/news/2012-public-health-agency-media-awards-
%E2%80%93-call-entries

The closing date for submissions in the 2012 competition is Friday 10th February
2012
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